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12th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 SATs Easter sessions  
 

We will be running a SATs club during the Easter holiday from Tuesday 2nd April until Thursday 

4th April. This club will start at 9am and run until 1:30pm each day.  
 

Children will need to wear clothing suitable for taking part in a sports activity during the afternoon 

as well as bringing with them a snack and packed lunch. The club will be run by Miss Brenwald and 

Mrs Platt.  
 

The club is free to all children who wish to attend and will be a fantastic opportunity to further 

develop their learning and knowledge prior to them completing their SATS exams in May.  
 

Could you please complete the below permission slip if you would like your child to attend this club.  
 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Year 6 Teachers  

 

Year 6 SATS Easter sessions  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 SATS Easter club from Tuesday 2nd April until 

Friday 4th April 2024. 

 

Child’s Name:     Class: 

Parent Name: 

Emergency contact number: 
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